
E YORK
state department of

Howard A. Zucker, M.D., J.D. HEALTH Sue Kelly
Acting Commissioner of Health

	

Executive Deputy Commissioner

AUG 21 2014

Re: Rate Appeals - Certified Home Health
Agencies

Dear Administrator:

In accordance with Part 86-1 of NYCRR Title 10, the purpose of this letter is to inform
you of the action taken by this office concerning your application for a revised Medicaid rate for
2014. The corresponding rate revisions have been forwarded to the Office of Health Insurance
Programs MMIS Payment System. Your rate calculation sheets are attached with this letter.

Please address any inquiries relating to these rate revisions to Charles Tobey or Tim
Casey, Bureau of Long Term Care Reimbursement, One Commerce Plaza - Room 1430, 99
Washington Avenue, Albany, New York 12210, (518) 473-4421.

Sincerely,

AN

Steven M. Simmons
Director
Managed Long Term Care / FFS
Office of Health Insurance Programs

Attachments

HEALTH .NY.GOV
facebook.com/NYSDOH

twitter. com/H ea lth NYG ov


